
 
Dear Mr. Rorex, 
  
I wanted you to know how grateful I am for the extensive Apprenticeship and Skill Improvement 
Program at the Local 150 Training Facility.  It has enabled me to be a much more qualified 
engineering technician and has enhanced my job skills in the field. The training instructors have all 
been knowledgeable and helpful in their particular skill set. 
  
I would particularly like to mention one of your Lab/Field Instructors, Ms Eva Urbanczyk, who 
recently developed and offered a new practical math skills refresher course and a preparatory HMA 
Level I course.  These courses were of great benefit for those of us who have been out of school the 
past several years. 
  
Ms. Urbanczyk has demonstrated over the past year and a half that I have attended school here, that 
she is a very good and patient instructor who is knowledgeable, bright and personable.  She is 
extremely generous with sharing her time helping and tutoring myself as well as a multitude of other 
students in spite of her already busy work schedule. 
  
It's always nice to acknowledge someone who goes the extra mile to help others.  I recommend any 
student, especially those who struggle with certain classes to seek out such a solid instructor as Ms. 
Urbanczyk for any extra help or tutoring.  She's a great attribute to the staff of the Apprenticeship 
and Skill Improvement Program. 
  
Fraternally yours, 
Paul Lyman 


